16 December 2019

Mr Michael Watt
Planning Manager, Development
Mulpha Norwest Pty Ltd

By email: [N

Dear Mr Watt
Intercontinental Hotel Alterations and Additions (SSD-7693) (the Application)

This letter relates to the additional information provided for the Application on
13 November 2019 and 19 November 2019 (the additional information) making further
amendments {o the proposal. The additional information also suggested changes to the
Department’s recommended conditions. The amendments were reflected in an updated table
of key components of the proposal which is how on the Commissions’ website.

The Commission is seeking confirmation from you that the additional information seeks to
formally amend the application that was assessed by the Department, as described in the
document provided on 19 November 2019. If this is the case, the Commission would be grateful
if you could you please provide a full set of plans reflecting the proposed amendments including
sections through the building envelopes, by close of business Friday 20 December 20189.

If you have any questions, please contact Casey Joshua, Senior Planning Officer, on
hor at casey.joshua@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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Heather Warton
Planning Director
Independent Planning Commission

nning Commission NSW

9383 2133 , sbheth Streaf






